
E1 Staff tasking motion – Charter Halibut Permits 
December 15, 2015 
 
Mr. Mezirow made the following motion and was seconded by Ms. Kimball:  

The Council requests that staff provide a short discussion paper of feasible measures to limit the use of 

Charter Halibut Permits (CHPs) by persons who are not the permit holder (“leasing”), including a 

potential requirement for annual CHP renewal. The paper should include the following data by 

nontransferable and transferable permits, by area:  

 the number of unused CHPs since the CHPs were first issued and the number of CHPs that were 

not used in each calendar year  

 the number of CHPs used annually by a person other than the owner of the CHP  

 the number of CHPs that have been used by more than one person during a calendar year 

VOTE ON MOTION: Motion passed with 1 objection. 


